

CHRIS CHRISTIE
Governor

KIM GUADAGNO Lt. Governor

## New Jersey Office of the Attorney General

Division of Consumer Affairs
State Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors
124 Halsey Street, 3<sup>rd</sup> Floor, Newark, NJ 07102

www.njconsumeraffairs.gov

August 18, 2016



CHRISTOPHER S. PORRINO
Attorney General

STEVE C. LEE Director

Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 45015
Newark, NJ 07101
(973) 504-6460
(973) 273-8020 FAX

PDH Pro 396 Washington Street, Suite 159 Wellesley, MA 02481 Attn: John Cresap

Re:

New Jersey Professional Engineer and Land Surveyors Continuing Professional Competency Approval #24GP00025600 PDH Pro

Dear Mr. Cresap:

The New Jersey State Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors ("Board") is in receipt of your request for approval as a provider of Continuing Professional Competency ("CPC") courses for New Jersey Professional Engineers pursuant to N.J.A.C. 13:40-13.5(a).

The Board has reviewed your application and approved your company, PDH Pro., as a provider to offer courses for CPC credits. The approval number for PDH Pro. is 24GP00025600.

The issuance of a Board approved provider number is not to be deemed an approval of the courses offered by PDH Pro. The CPC credit provider number only signifies approval of PDH Pro. as a company authorized by the Board to offer courses for Professional Engineer CPC credits. You are required to be in full compliance with the Board's regulations. (See N.J.A.C. 13:40-13 attached hereto). If discovered during the audit process that you have not complied with the Board's regulations or directives your approval may be revoked.

The Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors thanks you for your interest in the New Jersey Professional Continuing Professional Competency Program.

Very truly yours,

Jeane Leone

Joanne Leone, Esq. Executive Director